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Merry Hill Matters 

            2nd February 2024  
   
Dear Parents/Carers,    
 
This week we were delighted to welcome our parents/carers of children with SEND to our 
APDR (Assess, Plan, Do, Review) meetings. Working in partnership with parents is an 
essential part of identifying and providing the right support at the right time for our children. 
Please don’t forget our Family Support Coffee morning taking place this Monday 5th February. 
It is an opportunity for parents/carers to chat together as well as with our SENCo, Mrs 
Summers, about any concerns you may have regarding extra support for your child. This might 
be related to speech and language, special educational needs and disabilities etc. We look 
forward to welcoming you then.  
 

‘Healthy Learners’ – how we ensure we are ready to learn 

 

During our weekly safety assembly, we talked about the importance of making good choices. 

We discussed the golden rules and how we use them every day to help us make good choices. 

We also know that our choices can affect others so it is important to make sure we try our best 

to follow the golden rules. In assembly, we shared why we must walk in our classroom and 

corridors and not run, so that we can help keep each other safe. Next week, we will be looking 

to hand out team points for people making great choices e.g. holding the door open for others, 

keeping the cloakroom tidy and moving around the school safely. 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

The Six Golden Rules are: 

•Do be gentle 

•Do be kind 

•Do work hard 

•Do look after property 

•Do listen to people 

•Do be honest 
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‘Curious Learners’ – what we learn 

 

The children looked amazing as they entered school this morning, displaying a real variety of 
words; thank you so much for supporting us in our journey to establishing life-long word 
learners! The children proudly displayed their words while promenading the catwalk; some 
children even incorporated a little action to personify their chosen word! Attached to this 
week’s newsletter are some word games you can play at home to help develop your child’s 
vocabulary.  
 
Please see the blogs for further details about our Vocabulary Parade: 
https://merryhill.org.uk/our-learning-community/year-group-blogs/ 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://merryhill.org.uk/our-learning-community/year-group-blogs-activities-to-support-home-learning/
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 ‘Collaborative Learners’ – our place in the world 

 
Cost of Living  
Every week, we aim to feature a suggestion for a free (or inexpensive) family activity that 
you can enjoy together. If anyone has any tips or ideas of free or inexpensive activities you 
would like to share with our community, please let the office know. I hope you find these 
activities enjoyable and valuable for quality time together.  
 

 
 
For those of you attending the movie night tonight, I do hope you enjoy it. Thank you to the 
wonderful FoMH who have organised this exciting event.  
 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ms Melissa Adams  
Headteacher  
 
 
 

Leavesden Country Park 
 

What: Leavesden Country Park is formed on the grounds originally belonging to the 
Leavesden Asylum and St. Pancras Orphanage. The asylum and the orphanage were both 
constructed in 1868 and continued in various forms until 1995. Two of the original hospital 
buildings can still be seen from the north side of the park, which consists of two children’s 
play areas, three football pitches, an adult outdoor gym, a BMX track and over 20 acres of 
woodland area. The south side comprises of about 50 acres of typical English parkland 
along with a variety of apple trees, a pergola and the largest Monkey Puzzle tree in 
Hertfordshire. 

Where:   College Road, WD5 0NX  

 
For further information and to book specific events, please visit: 
https://www.stalbanscathedral.org/pages/category/peace-doves 
 
 

 
 

https://www.stalbanscathedral.org/pages/category/peace-doves
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